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Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the additional land proposed for inclusion in the Order
Limits for East Anglia One North project.

We have reviewed the additional land proposed for inclusion in the Order Limits and consider that
these changes do not raise any issues for Anglian Water.

This is because there is no land in our ownership is affected and protective provisions for Anglian
Water have been included in the Draft DCO submitted to the Examining Authority.

Should you have any queries relating to this response please let me know.

Regards,
Stewart Patience, MRTPI
Spatial Planning Manager

Anglian Water Services Limited
Anglian Water, Thorpe Wood House, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough, Cambridgeshire. PE3 6WT
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